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It’s Great to Be a Wildcat! 
 

Wildcats’ three key words: 
RESPECT, RESPONSIBILITY, and SAFETY!!!!! 

 
 
Important	
  Reminder	
  Notice	
  for	
  all	
  
Parents:	
  	
  Parent/Teacher	
  Conferences	
  
are	
  November	
  25th	
  	
  from	
  3pm-­‐8pm	
  and	
  
November	
  26th	
  from	
  8am-­‐Noon.	
  	
  If	
  you	
  
have	
  not	
  already	
  scheduled	
  a	
  
conference,	
  please	
  contact	
  your	
  child’s	
  
teacher	
  right	
  away.	
  	
  You	
  must	
  be	
  meet	
  
with	
  the	
  teacher	
  to	
  receive	
  your	
  child’s	
  
report	
  card.	
  Student	
  ISAT	
  report	
  will	
  
also	
  be	
  available	
  at	
  the	
  conference	
  if	
  
your	
  child	
  was	
  in	
  a	
  grade	
  that	
  was	
  
assessed	
  last	
  year.	
  	
  	
  AIMSWeb	
  
information	
  will	
  also	
  be	
  available.	
  	
  
Please	
  contact	
  your	
  teacher	
  via	
  email	
  
or	
  phone	
  at:	
  	
  	
  

JFK,	
  815-­‐664-­‐4601	
  
 
The Latest BUZZ from Mrs. B 

 
Make sure you check the 
November Calendar!!!!! 

 
November has a full and busy calendar!  

• Early dismissals on the 5th, 12th, 
and 19th at 2:00 pm.  Half-day 
dismissal on the 25th at 11:30 am 
for Parent/Teacher Conferences.  

• No School on the 26th-28th. 
• PAWS has been working on 

upcoming events.  Please follow 
the calendar on TeacherEase to 
watch for upcoming events. 

 

JFK HELPS BREAK 
THE RECORD 

 
National Read for the Record 
on October 21st, JFK students helped 
break the world record with the reading 
of this years book, Bunny Cakes.  This 
is the 9th year of the program.  Lincoln 
School participated since the beginning, 
and helped break the world record each 
year.  

 
 
District Fire Protection Poster Thanks 
JFK students participated in the SVFD 
poster contest.  Thank you to the Spring 
Valley Fire Department for an awareness 
assembly and the awards for all the 
students. 

 
JFK News 
Way to Go October Wildcat Warriors! 

• Junior High had a wonderful 
Chemistry assembly with Carus.  
Hopefully we will see several students 
considering going into the sciences.   

• JFK hosted a very successful Blood 
Drive on October 28th.  Thank you to 
Mr. Dickenson for all his work setting 
this up. 

• Student Council sponsored all of the 
Red Ribbon Week events.  Thank you 
to all the Student Council members 
and sponsor, Mr. Dickinson. 

• Our Sports season is off and running-
Please cheer on our Wildcats!!!!! 


